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SECOND MEETING!

Due to popular demand, the Good Samaritan
Society Knitting and Crocheting Group will be
holding a second meeting. We will split into groups

SATURDAY to help brand-new needleworkers who need practice

with basic stitches, intermediate needleworkers
who want to learn certain stitches and advanced
needleworkers who want to share ideas.

1 0 _11 AM Bring these materials:

* One pair of knitting needles, straight needles
preferred, size 7 OR one crochet hook, size G

One ball of worsted weight yarn (sometimes
called medium or size 4), acrylic preferred

One pair of small, sharp scissors
One measuring tape

McGivney Hall
in the narthex

For more information, email gss@holyspiritchurch.us




